
 
 

 

Thursday 3rd March 2022 
 
 

Red Nose Day – Comic Relief 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Friday 18th March 2022, we are inviting children to come to school wearing red 
clothes or non-uniform to support Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day.  
 
All year-round, the money donated to Comic Relief works hard to support some 
incredible projects making a change to people's lives across the UK and around the 
world. Over the past two years, Comic Relief funding has helped to support 11.7 
million people! That is amazing!  
 
We are asking for a donation of £1.00 per pupil to go towards this incredible cause. If 
you are able to make a donation to Comic Relief, please visit our just giving page:  
 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/stephenson-memorial5 
 
A small amount of Red Nose’s will also be on sale from the school office closer to 
the time – we will text parents to inform you when the red noses are available.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs C Garrett 
Deputy Headteacher 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/stephenson-memorial5

